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    Thursday 18th October 2018
	Dear Parents,
Yesterday we had an inspirational visit from Paralympian Alistair Patrick Heselton.  Alistair told his story about never giving up and taking small steps forward to be the best he could possibly be.  Alistair spent 3 months in a coma after a tragic car accident, (that killed his best friend).  After years of positivity and rehabilitation, Alistair has become the very best he can be, following his dream.

Alistair was truly inspirational and his story can be read by following the link below:

https://www.douglasbaderfoundation.com/bill-news/paralympics-from-deaths-door-to-london-2012-hopeful
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Coming up soon…

Friday 19th October 3.05pm –School ends for the October half term.

Monday 29th and Tuesday 30th October –INSET days – children are not in school on these two days.
6th November – Open Evening for parents and children. This year’s focus is on Mental Health and Well-being. We will be exploring the broader curriculum and how our topic based approach to learning can help support mental health.  Some of the things you can look forward to during the evening are:

· Hearing the whole school sing

· Visiting all the classrooms and taking part in activities linked to well-being and the broader curriculum

· A school quiz hunt

· A pupil led piano concert 

· Watch or join in with a mindfulness session/yoga

· Toast a marshmallow and build a den in our forest school

· Explore all the emotional support resources and meet the staff who deliver all our wonderful interventions

· Enjoy a taster meal from our school kitchen

· Run the daily mile!

Please look out for an Open Evening flyer coming home at the start of next term.

Friday 2nd November - ‘Make me smile day’ (Mental Health awareness day – children wear non-school uniform - bright colours). There is no request for money on this day.

Friday 16th November –Children in Need day – Another non-school uniform day! - Children can wear stripes, spots or bright colours. We are asking for a money donation from each child to support Children in Need.  The children will take part in lots of Pudsey the bear/children in need activities during the day.

Have a lovely long half term. I look forward to seeing all the children back at school on Wednesday 31st October.

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


PA’s this week were James and Esmae. Thank you for your help.  


Waste plastic has been in the news a lot lately, getting tangled around our wildlife, being used as nesting materials by birds and even being mistaken for food and eaten by lots of creatures.


Can we do anything?


Year 4 have promised not to drop litter on the school field.  Yes! Crisp, popcorn and Haribo packets are made of plastic and cannot be recycled.  It’s a good start but we can do more.

Challenge your class to re-use old plastic over the holidays.  Who can make something useful with plastic that would end up in the bin?  House points and a small prize for anyone who shows their class and Sylvia.
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On Wednesday 10th October, we attended the Vale round of the cross country.  The children were all fantastic and I am really proud of them all. The boys came 4th this time - which is amazing considering they were up against finalists from other schools. They narrowly missed out on 3rd place by 3 points only!  An extra special congratulations needs to be made to Dylan who has made it through to the county round as an individual runner this time! A huge thank you from me again to all the parents and grandparents who came to support the children at the cross country event!
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Year F  The children thoroughly enjoyed the sports circuits on Wednesday. We were so 
             proud of how they gave each activity 100% effort! We have started to talk about 
             next term, the children found out their next topic is dinosaurs! As a class we
             discussed what we already knew about dinosaurs and what we might like to find 
             out. 

Year 1  Year 1 have been learning to use the greater than and less than symbols.  We have

             also been learning to describe what a meerkat does and where it lives.
Year 2  We have written letters to say a big thank you to our visitor Tim from the Space Centre 

             at Rutherford.  We tried hard to include conjunctions to extend our sentences.  We are

             really excited about our visit to the Space Dome tomorrow!
Year 3  This week we have been very busy showing off all we have learnt so far in Year 3.
             We also loved our Sports for Schools circuits afternoon on Wednesday and we 
             can't wait to go inside the Explorer Dome tomorrow!

Year 4  This week in English Year 4 have been writing leaflets about Letcombe Brook.  In 
             maths we have been learning how to add numbers using a column method.  We 
             enjoyed taking part in a house hockey tournament in P.E, where we not only
             demonstrated our super hockey skills but also our great teamwork skills.  

Year 5  Year 5 have been working hard looking at subtraction reasoning problems.  We 
             have also been writing recounts about the bullet ant ritual in the Amazon rain forest.
Year 6  In Year 6 we have been dividing numbers in maths and in English we have been writing reports about children in World War 2.  We are looking forward to our science day on Friday and exploring light in the Dome.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  All of Foundation class for a great term one! 

Year 1  Max B for using great descriptive sentences to describe the meerkats, you have

             really used your determination skills.  Super work!  Kiki for being such a kind and 

             considerate member of Year 1.  You are a great role model.
Year 2  Jenson for working so hard on the presentation of your writing.  You have really

             persevered and your letter was beautifully written.  Well done!  Ella for excellent 

             spelling using all we have learnt in phonics.  I am so impressed, well done!
Year 3  Alfie B and Scott for using their learning powers to work hard on their handwriting
             every morning. Well done, boys!
Year 4  Faith for some great independent work in maths.  Oscar for always showing 
             enthusiasm in lessons
Year 5  All of Year 5 for an amazing first term.  Well done!
Year 6  All of the head sports leaders for being excellent motivators and helpers during 

             our sponsored circuit afternoon.
Well done everyone!
After the great response to the last coffee morning, Friends of Stockham are inviting you once again to come and join us in the bungalow for a cuppa, cake and natter after you have dropped off your child(ren). It’s a chance for us to tell you about the events that we run for the children and what’s coming up. Please pop in - we would love to meet you. Younger children are more than welcome too. This morning is for all parents so mark your calendars for Monday, November 5th right after drop off!
When we return on Wednesday 31st October we will be on week 2 of the dinner menu.
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 6 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 6 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 6!
School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










